Carol DeSoto

From: Charles County Government <applications@charlescountymd.gov>

Sent: Friday, December 29, 2023 9:39 AM **To:** Christina Elkins; Carol DeSoto

Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Web Contact Form

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening attachments and hover over any links before clicking.

Web Contact Form

Submission #: 2902942
IP Address: 108.48.8.253
Submission Date: 12/29/2023 9:38
Survey Time: 9 minutes, 4 seconds

You have a new online form submission.

Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.

Please select the Department or Office you wish to contact:

Clerk to the Commissioners

Your Name

Christopher Novack

Phone

(240) 229-7231

Email

cjnovack@outlook.com

Would you like to be contacted regarding this message?

Yes, please contact me by Email

Subject

Incorporating the city of Waldorf

Message

Like many citizens I am concerned about the governance of Charles County and whether a new direction of rule needs to be taken. While I see the merits to a "County Council" to better address the complexities of growth, it is MAJOR overkill to anyone outside of the Waldorf, the 4th largest city in the state. We are committed to preserving our Natural Heritage and those areas simply do not need the municipal oversight as any large town. It stands to reason that the governance be dedicated to the area that needs administration and not have it be addressed at the county level, as Charles County is unique in preserving farms instead of selling out. Thank you. Sincerely Chris Novack Waldorf MD 20601

Thank you,

Charles County, MD

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.

